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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 368 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

01/23 DWI/Alcohol Long Rd. Deputies responded to a vehicle in a ditch. Upon interview and 

investigation, the driver was charged with DWI. The driver was 

processed and released on traffic tickets to a sober third party. 

The vehicle was towed and placed under a twelve-hour hold.  

01/24 Burglary - 

Residence 

Enola Rd. Deputies responded to an address for a gas leak. The 

homeowner reported that the stove was stolen and that is the 

reason for the leak. Deputies conducted an investigation and 

turned the scene over to detectives for further investigation and 

scene processing for evidence. Ongoing investigation.  

01/28 Disturbance 

Other 

Huth Rd. Deputies were called by the resident of a home about a 

previously evicted roommate on location causing problems. 

Deputies advised all parties, and the situation ended amicably 

with no charges.  

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 

 


